

100 Light Street 12th Floor Baltimore, MD 21202

p. 410.659.7300 p. 800.343.3468 f. 410.727.2308

www.baltimore.org

December 5, 2013

To: The Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council City Hall, Room 409 100 N. Holliday Street Baltimore, MD 21202

From: Visit Baltimore

Re: Council Bill 13-0298

Dear President and City Council Members:

Visit Baltimore was asked to comment on CB 13-0298, which would repeal an excise tax on passenger-for-hire services. Visit Baltimore will defer to the Baltimore City Department of Finance for comment as the implementation and collection of taxes are not within our area of expertise.

Respectfully submitted,

Tom Noonan President & CEO

cc: Angela Gibson, Mayor's Legislative Liaison

DECEIVE DEC - 6 2013 L

BALTIMORE CITY OF JOIL

PRESIDENT'S OF

Defent.